




Estimated Total Financial Impact 

HSD does not anticipate a financial impact related to these changes. 

Tribal Impact 

As of July 30, 2019, there are 111 Native Ame1ican participants receiving services on the Mi Via waiver 
and may be impacted by the proposed changes. The total number of Mi Via participants is 1,682. 

Tribal Advice and Comments 

Tribes and tribal healthcare providers may view the proposed Mi Via 1915( c) Home and Community­
Based Services (HCBS) Waiver Renewal on the HSD webpage at: 
http://www.hsd.state.nm.us/providers/w1itten-tribal-consultations.aspx Notification Letter 19-19. 

A written copy of these documents may be requested by contacting the HSD Medical Assistance Division 
(HSD/MAD) in Santa Fe at (505) 827-1337. 

Important Dates 

A public hearing on this Mi Via 1915(c) Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) Waiver 
Renewal is scheduled be held at the State Capitol, 490 Old Santa Fe Trail, (Room 311), Santa Fe, New 
Mexico, 87501 on Wednesday, December 18, 2019 at 9:00 a.m., Mountain Time (MT). 

Written advice and comments must be received no later than 5:00pm, Mountain Time (MT) on 
Wednesday, December 18, 2019.  Please send your advice, comments or questions to the MAD Native 
American Liaison, Theresa Belanger, at (505) 827-3122 or by email to 
theresa.belanger@state.nm.us. All comments and responses will be compiled and made available upon 
request. 

Sincerely, 

�J�M.P.H, Director 
Medical Assistance Division 

cc: Theresa Belanger, HSD/MAD 




